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After some very careful deliberation, we have made the difficult decision to cancel the 2020 
Steele County Safety Camp. The Steele County Safety Camp Board believe this is the 
responsible action to take in an effort to keep everyone safe during the ongoing COVID-19 
pandemic. The health and safety of our participants, volunteers, sponsors, staff and community 
remains our top priority. We know this news is very disappointing, and all of us feel the same, 
but we know that this decision is for the best. The Steele County Safety Camp will continue 
working through this challenge to ensure we are able to not let this year’s third graders miss out 
on this amazing opportunity. 
 
We are extremely grateful for all of our supporters during this unprecedented and challenging 
time so we ask for your patience and understanding as we navigate these new waters. Taking 
into account all of the planning and preparation that is required for our event, unfortunately, 
postponement is not a viable option. 
 
SPONSORS: 
For the sponsors of the camp a letter will be sent to you about the donations that you have 
made.  Please look for this letter in the next few weeks of the options you have available with 
the money that you have donated. 
 

 


